
Two Simple Steps to Nominate,

How does it work?
A+ TutorSoft has decided to donate our A+ Multi-Sensory Interactive MATH Curriculum to 50 

homeschooling families this holiday season!

We believe it is our social responsibility to help others and there is no better way than to help our 

fellow homeschoolers this holiday season.

Each family that is nominated will receive help from us this holiday season! 

A+ TutorSoft will randomly select 50 families from those families nominated to receive our MATH 

Curriculum FREE.  25 families will receive our CD-based Curriculum and 25 will receive our Online 

Curriculum for 1 year. 

As well, the remaining families will receive a coupon code for 40% off on any of our MATH curriculum 

products.  Take advantage of our lowest prices, even lower than the “conference special” pricing during 

the homeschool conference season.

In order to be nominated, another family with whom you work/socialize with regularly as part of your 

homeschooling journey must nominate you on our website.

Simply go to http://www.aplustutorsoft.com/HolidayGiveaway.do and nominate a homeschooling 

family.   Remember, there is no cost and no limit on how many families you nominate!

1. Identify a family or families you want to nominate.

2. Then, complete this short form online. 

http://www.aplustutorsoft.com/HolidayGiveaway.do
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You may nominate families between November 12,  2012 and 

December 25, 2012.  Then A+ TutorSoft will notify the selected families 

and their sponsors by January 15, 2013.

Happy Holidays!


